
Photos of the proposed site in Warren Gardens, East Twickenham 
for a memorial to First World War Belgian REfugees

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A side view of the central paved oval space 
proposed as a site for the Belgian memorial. 
Richmond Bridge Estate is just beyond the 
shrubbery to the right, with garden space 
immediately beside the proposed memorial 
site and a block of residential flats at a 
greater distance, touching the park 
boundary. 

The central oval paved space – the site 

of the proposed memorial – looking 

inward to Richmond Bridge Estate as 

seen from the Warren Footpath. The 

space immediately beyond the paved 

area and shrubbery is the Richmond 

Bridge Estate garden. The proposed 

memorial would stand at the centre of 

this paved space. The heavy plant 

growth which can be seen between the 

paving stones would need attention. 

The central oval paved area seen 

from the inner shrubbery, looking 

outward across the river. This 

shows how the memorial would 

always be seen from the river and 

opposite bank, as plant growth on 

the river bank is always kept low 

here because of the river steps. 

This photo shows the remaining 

stump of the large Willow which fell 

at this spot recently. This would 

need to be removed. 




